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List of potential attendees;
Phil Murray (Chair)
Piet voor de Poorte (Vice Chair, Planning and Webmaster)
John Carr (Treasurer)
Duncan Grassick (Secretary) 
Dave Ramsay
George Greiss
Cllr George Carr
Cllr Dave Stewart
Debbie Murray
Eeva-Kaisa Arter
Bill Dargie
Dave Evans
Linda Swan
Jackie Hamnett

Other past attendees
Ryan Noble
Diane Strachan 
Alan Dow
Sheila Mcdermount – Area Inspector
Alison Hogge
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Ailsa Anderson
PC Marc Camus
Scott Begg (UCW Energy), 
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Minutes of Last Meeting Approved:  Piet Voor de Poorte
Seconded:  Phil Murray

Younger potential members to participate in next community council meeting in 
February.
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A90 speed camera vans to move to A92 

Latest Police report attached valid for three months
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Working with groups is preferred by 

ACTION Duncan - send out Lesley’s e-mail address

Funding for the Gala – Could buying the tent be an option.  Consideration for storage 
and erection of the tent required.  Could this be an option for multiple communities 
and their galas (transport consideration required).  There is a potential for a used 
shipping container for storage of the tent.

Rules and regulations
Funding from the wind farms can not be paid directly into an individuals account.  
There is a potential that the CDKCC Bank could be used for organisations requiring 
funding.

St. Johns Hill CKDCC representatives are Bill Dargie and John Carr with one space still 
remaining available for someone from the community.

Upper Criggie CKDCC - Funds are in the bank and available for distribution.  ***How 
to manage fund for next meeting
ACTION Duncan – Provide contract and contact details to the funding sub-committee 
to obtain direction for allocation of funds from Scott Begg
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Lesley to send word versions of applications

Scottish windfarm funding guidelines are in place online and could be used by the 
funding sub-committee.

ACTION Duncan – Place a hold note to BT for telephone box

ACTION Duncan – Follow up with Blue Energy regarding free defibrillator

Consideration that there might be a requirement for planning permission, in 
particular for the defibrillator that is to be placed in Kinneff.

ACTION Jackie Hamnett - Contact Euan Smith at Aberdeenshire council need to be 
informed regarding gates
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Update as of the 29th Jan 2018
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Cotbank of Hilton application in Catterline is being investigated further due to falling 
within the ‘coastal zone’.  Flooding could be an issue.
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Teacher specialists – competency was varied with actual teachers stepping up and 
have taken more responsibility.  Anyone who has been directly affected by the change 
should note down what support was being provided previously and what is being 
received now and bring this up to the council if concerns remain.
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The Joan Eardley plaque ceremony was well attended and school played their part.  It 
was agreed that this was an achievement to be awarded the plaque with special 
mention to Dave Ramsay for his efforts.

It is formally recognised and acknowledged by the CKDCC that the Joan Eardley 
painting that resides in the Creel is owned by the community

ACTION for next meeting – The Joan Eardley painting in the creel inn requires 
community ownership to be formalised (legally).  Once completed, perhaps the 
Catterline school or CKDCC can be the custodians of the painting.  Insurance for the 
painting also needs to be formalised.  Keith McRae

ACTION Piet - Ask Creel how insurance for painting is currently being managed.
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Cllr George Carr confirmed there have been very few rejections to the new 
incinerator from the residents in Torry who will benefit from the cheaper heating it 
will supply. 

Clarity on exactly what can be recycled is needed with everyone encouraged to 
complete survey and pass on their comments.

Bristol recycling scheme is currently being rolled out across England and could be a 
consideration for Aberdeenshire.
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ACTION Piet - to send out message to organise a review of the slopes and the 
performance of winter maintenance.
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ACTION Duncan - Invite Jackie Niven from KDP to attend next meeting.  This is in 
relation to a 3 year time scale of what the community want to achieve in this time.
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UK government to fund Aberdeenshire Council to put out superfast broadband 
throughout.  Starts in Aberdeen and works it way out.  Information is available on 
Aberdeenshire Council website on the roll out.  Roddy Mathison from the council 
could attend a meeting to discuss the planned roll out – ACTION Piet - Contact Roddy 
and invite to one of the upcoming Community Council meetings.

Grit bins are being looked upon far more favourably just now.

£1M removed from the budget for gritting the roads with the coverage not sufficient 
for this winter – this has caused an internal review within Aberdeenshire council.  
Villages are considered ‘on their own’ and where possible, the community can grit as 
necessary.  Therefore applications for ‘self help’ equipment (such as grit bins and 
sprinkler barrows) and are being looked at favourably by Aberdeenshire Council.  
Contact Steven Archer at such for requests.
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